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St-Bruno de Montarville, September 26, 2019: 

 

Research findings from McGill University have been publicized in recent days and some concern has spread 

among tea and herbal tea consumers. These results indicate a significant amount of plastic micro- and 

nanoparticles that can be found in tea infusions when bags made of nylon or PET (polyethylene terephthalate) 

are used. 

  

Our tea bags do not contain any nylon or PET. We mainly use two types of bags with a string and a label for our 

brands Four O'Clock, Four O'Clock Herbalist, La CourTisane and S Sense. We use a bag made of 100% unbleached 

paper and a pyramid bag made from a corn derivative. Those two tea bags are biodegradable and meet 

international food standards. No plastics are therefore present in those tea bags. 

 

At Trans-Herb e Inc, we carefully select our raw ingredients and all the materials used in our packaging. We are 

committed to sustainable development and hold several certifications, including Organic, Faitrade and GMO-

Free certifications. 

 

We hope we have reassured you about the safety and quality of our products and our environmental 

commitment.  

 

For any other questions or comments, you can contact Trans-Herb e Inc at the following address.  


